THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

(PLATT LANE, KEYWORTH (30 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) AND
(RESTRICTED ROAD) ORDER 2025 (8387)

Statement of Reasons

Nottinghamshire County Council has received requests to extend the existing 30mph Speed
Limit along Platt Lane, Keyworth, due to concerns over excessive speeds on approach to the
village.

To help address these concerns the existing 30 mph Speed Limit has been extended as
shown on drawing (Drawing Number H/SLW/4700/01).



